


Hello All,
	 As you may have seen, the renewal notices are in mail. You can renew at the Post (see the Bartender), online, or 
by mail. Please renew your membership as soon as possible so that we can get you entered into the Membership 
drawing. 
	 The Event and House Committees are hard at work trying to make our Post a better place. If you have any ideas 
or suggestions on how we may accomplish this, please drop a card in the suggestion box by the office or talk to one 
of your Officers. 
	 Fall is looking to be a busy one, with several events in August and September. Keep checking the web site and 
the calendar. If you see something you may want to help with please let us know. 
Hope to see you all at the Post.                                            Thanks again for your support, Randy Mattison Adjutant

We can use a couple of volunteers to help count money in the mornings. You do not need to do it every 
day but maybe you could help out once or twice a week. It is takes about 2 hours. 
If interested please contact Greg Petersen (Finance Officer)  402.630.2949

FUNERAL HONOR DETAIL
Legion Post 374 / VFW Post 8334
06-28.......... James Burrowes Bloomingdale
07-01................................. Thomas Wagner
07-09................................. Thomas F. Clark
07-09............................ Warren H. Narducci
07-13.................................. Arthur N. Busch
07-13............................ William J. Welsh, III
07-17..........................James L. Richardson

RECENT WINNERS
SATURDAY ‘LONG SHOT’

John Hermann, Sam Nutting and Lisa Petersen (twice)
If you win anything (the Daily drawing and Saturday Long Shot), you have 30 days to collect. 

There will be a sign-up sheet at the Post for 
Volunteers to work the Beer Tent at 

Millard Days on Thursday August 22.
This is the American Legion Night.

BAHAMA’S PARTY
Saturday, August 10

 4:00 – Midnight 
Wear your ‘tropical gear’ (shirts, 

hats, etc.) and join in the fun!
There will be Food, Drink Specials, 

a Dunk Tank, Pong, 
and other games. 

(This is an adult party)

BEER TENT



COMPUTER 
VIRUS REMOVAL
Clean Out Viruses, Update Windows 

Install Anti-Virus Programs
Regularly $85.00   

Special = $75.00                       

FOR SALE
Huge Selection of Laptops 
and Desktop Computers

H HEADSETTERS H    
7758 Cass Street

402-572-0350   Ext 330

FORSBERG LAW PC, LLO
Grant Forsberg 

Attorney at Law

444 Regency Parkway Dr # 203

Omaha NE 68114   

(402) 216-0216
Email grant@grantforsberglaw.com

www.grantforsberglaw.com

Professional Carpet & 
Upholstery Cleaning

Residential & Commercial
	 • Carpets & Rugs
	 • Delicate or Standard Upholstery
	 • Tile & Grout

11330 Q Street Omaha NE

402.895.6201 

 Legion Family
 	 YOUR Legion Riders led the way this year with over 2300 
volunteer hours and almost 6,200 miles on the road in support 
of our Post!  What a fantastic first year!  Great job Riders!!  
	 I am personally asking all of you to come out on Saturday Aug 
17 to show support for our Operation Comfort Warrior (OCW) 

Poker Run.  The Riders will leave the Post at noon and return @ 5 pm to en-
joy hotdogs, burgers, chips, etc… with raffles, cash prizes and door prizes.  
All proceeds from the ride go to OCW and I am working on getting a couple 
of Soldiers who have benefited from this program to attend.  Mark your cal-
endar! Ride Safely.                  Jeff Boyden, Post 374 ALR Director

POST 374 OFFICERS     
Commander....................... Jeff Boyden..................... 670-8251
	 Email: cdr@post374.org
First Vice Commander....... Mike Brookover............... 659-0708
Second vice Commander.. Jen Salak
Adjutant............................. Randy Mattison............... 291-1881
Finance Officer.................. Greg Petersen................ 630-2949
Parliamentarian................. Grant Forsberg............... 216-0216
Service Officer................... Mike Brookover............... 659-0708
Chaplain............................ Vince Mahoney
Sergeant-At-Arms
Executive Board
First Year........................... Rod Mach
.......................................... Vince Mahoney
.......................................... Marty Timberlake
Second Year...................... Jim Holder
.......................................... Dave Salak
.......................................... Warren Johns
Newsletter Editor............... Lisa Petersen.................. 250-7254
Newsletter email: .............. news@post374.org
Color Guard....................... Hank Kirchoff.................. 681.9740  
Honor Detail...................... Rod Mach....................... 397.0227
S.A.L.
Commander....................... Mat Polson...................... 895-6715
Membership....................... Jim Wentz....................... 895-7039
AUXILIARY
President........................... Kim Rothgeb
Membership....................... Patty Polson

Post Phone 402.895.1324      Web Site: www.post374.org

 

 The Fall Cribbage League starts on Thursday August 29.
If you need more info or if you want to sign up, 

call Greg at 402.630.2949 or Lisa at 402.250.7254

VICKI KOVAR, Realtor
CBS Home Real Estate
402-660-9300

Vicki.Kovar@cbshome.com
It PAY$ to be Picky! 

Buy and sell with Vicki!
$100 donated to Post 374 in your name with 

every closing generated from the Millard 
American Legion Family.

COMING IN SEPTEMBER!! 
The Post will have a 

Fall Festival 
Saturday, 

September 28 

There will be a bake sale, craft fair, 
food, and more! 

Do you have extra veggies from your garden? 

Share them with others at the Post.

IS YOUR BIRTHDAY 
IN AUGUST? 

Come to the Post on 
Friday, August 16 

to celebrate.
There will be Nachos, Drink Specials 

       and Karaoke. 



Non-Profit Org.
U.S. Postage

PAID
Permit No. 15
Omaha, NE

Address Service Requested

American Legion Post 374
PO Box 390698
Omaha, NE 68139-0698Mondays - $1.00 Taco Night 5:30 – 7:30

Tuesday - Hamburger Night 5:30-7:30
Thursday Dinner 5:30 – 6:45 (menu varies)

N


